
 

 

 

Bettendorf Baseball Club Informational Meeting 
Monday, August 10th, 7:00-7:45 PM 
Crow Creek Park 4-plex (please bring lawn chairs) 
 
Bettendorf-Pleasant Valley Youth Baseball (BPV) is excited to announce a new partnership with the 
Bettendorf High School baseball program: the Bettendorf Baseball Club (BBC).  
 
This informational meeting is an opportunity to hear about our long-term vision from BHS Varsity 
Head Coach Blake Hanna and other board members. We are committed to developing a quality 
organization with well-led teams that will cultivate future Bulldogs. This exploratory event will feature 
Q&A and allow us to assess interest and potential timelines. 
 
Some basic details: 
 

 BBC plans for teams to develop both by playing at their current age level in weekend USSSA 
tournaments and by “playing up” in BPV weeknight games, a combination that will help develop 
well-rounded, multi-position athletes. 
 

 BBC players will be eligible for both all regular BPV activities (games, practices, camps, clinics) 
and unique BBC team activities, including opportunities to learn from current BHS baseball 
players and coaches. 
 

 BBC teams will wear uniforms designed by BHS coaches and BBC board members to reflect the 
colors and styles of Bettendorf Baseball. 
 

 While travel baseball normally includes significant costs, we are committed to offering 
opportunities to players from a broad range of economic backgrounds. 

 
*If your family includes a player who is interested in becoming a Bulldog baseball player one day*, 
please join us on Monday night if possible, and either way, complete the Google form listed here: 
https://forms.gle/og7zhvipxkfwURTq8 


